
  Public Calendar

March 2021

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2

Men's Online Gathering
7:00pm - 8:00pm
see Matt Folk for details 
https://www.ccofchrist.or
g/resources/virtual-
studies

3

Parables of Jesus
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Online Assembly & Bible
Study on the Parables of
Jesus https://www.ccofch
rist.org/resources/bible-
classes

4 5 6

7

In-Person & Online
Worship Assembly
9:30am - 10:45am

Bible Classes
10:45am - 11:30am
Bible Classes for All
Ages http://www.ccofchri
st.org/resources/bible-
classes

8

Ladies Virtual Share &
Prayer
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Pray with your sisters,
see their smiling faces,
hear their voices,
encourage each other!
Contact Diane Folk for
more info.

9

Men's Online Gathering
7:00pm - 8:00pm
see Matt Folk for details 
https://www.ccofchrist.or
g/resources/virtual-
studies

10

Parables of Jesus
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Online Assembly & Bible
Study on the Parables of
Jesus https://www.ccofch
rist.org/resources/bible-
classes

11 12 13

14

In-Person & Online
Worship Assembly
9:30am - 10:45am

Bible Classes
10:45am - 11:30am
Bible Classes for All
Ages http://www.ccofchri
st.org/resources/bible-
classes

15 16

Men's Online Gathering
7:00pm - 8:00pm
see Matt Folk for details 
https://www.ccofchrist.or
g/resources/virtual-
studies

17

Parables of Jesus
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Online Assembly & Bible
Study on the Parables of
Jesus https://www.ccofch
rist.org/resources/bible-
classes

18 19 20
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21

In-Person & Online
Worship Assembly
9:30am - 10:45am

Bible Classes
10:45am - 11:30am
Bible Classes for All
Ages http://www.ccofchri
st.org/resources/bible-
classes

Youth Dinner &
Devotional
5:00pm - 7:00pm
Middle School & High
School dinner and
devotional at the
Blankenship home.
5-7pm 402 Burrage
Road, Concord, NC
28025

22

Ladies Virtual Share &
Prayer
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Pray with your sisters,
see their smiling faces,
hear their voices,
encourage each other!
Contact Diane Folk for
more info.

23

Men's Online Gathering
7:00pm - 8:00pm
see Matt Folk for details 
https://www.ccofchrist.or
g/resources/virtual-
studies

24

Parables of Jesus
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Online Assembly & Bible
Study on the Parables of
Jesus https://www.ccofch
rist.org/resources/bible-
classes

25 26 27

28

In-Person & Online
Worship Assembly
9:30am - 10:45am

Bible Classes
10:45am - 11:30am
Bible Classes for All
Ages http://www.ccofchri
st.org/resources/bible-
classes

Womens Bible Study
4:00pm - 5:30pm
More info: http://www.cco
fchrist.org/resources/bibl

29 30

Men's Online Gathering
7:00pm - 8:00pm
see Matt Folk for details 
https://www.ccofchrist.or
g/resources/virtual-
studies

31

Parables of Jesus
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Online Assembly & Bible
Study on the Parables of
Jesus https://www.ccofch
rist.org/resources/bible-
classes
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e-classes

Category Key
Admin
Bible Study
Childrens Events
Group Meeting
Meetings
Ministries
Singing
Special Events
Teen Event
Worship Assemblies
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